
 

 
 

Are you going to college? Do you want 
help paying for your school expenses? 
If so, please consider applying for the 
local scholarships! These scholarships 
are only available to MHS students, so 

your chances of being selected are 
much greater!  

 
Applications are available in the Counseling Office starting Fri, Feb 19th.  

 Applications are due by Tuesday, March 16th at 3:15 p.m. 
 

Late applications will not be accepted.  
 

Do not hesitate to ask Mrs. King if you have any questions! 
taylor.king@mcusd709.org  

ATTENTION SENIORS: 
Local Scholarship Packets Available Feb 19th!  
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